June 2, 2021

Dear Members

Further to the update we issued on May 31st, the subsequent provincial briefing, we are very pleased to confirm to you that there is a further easing of provincial restrictions as follows:

WITHIN PROVINCE TRAVEL:

As of June 1, the travel restrictions concerning the HRM and CBRM have been lifted and we are free to travel within Nova Scotia.

CART SHARING:

Effective June 1st two people from different households can share a golf cart provided they are within each other's close social group of 10.

With the provincial travel restrictions having ended, we want to welcome back all Members and we are looking forward to a great season in Chester.

Finally, this is a reminder that on this beautiful sunny day, our Clubhouse Patio is open for your enjoyment.

The Management Team

Chester Golf Club